
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 16th September 

Our Learning 

The children have settled in really well to Year 

2 and we are enjoying getting to know them 

all. They will all be coming home with a read-

ing book on Friday for them to read at home. 

This book should be accessible to them so if 

they are struggling with it then please let the 

class teacher know.  

Also, the children have now started daily 

phonics which is going well and we are get-

ting them back into the swing of it. Just to re-

mind you that you can help your child at 

home by using this website to  help you:  

https://

www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/

resources/for-parents/ 

This week,  in Maths this week we have been 

counting to twenty, counting objects to 100 

by making 10s and recognising tens and 

ones. 

Next week, in Maths the children are going to 

continue to learn about place value and par-

titioning numbers to 100.  

Please can children bring in any cardboard 

boxes on Tuesday for our  project. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of 
homework each week from their new  Au-
tumn 1 Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

We will be sending the Doodle 
Maths passwords next week.  

Children also have a  written 
piece of Maths homework to complete. 

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Zara 

2Newton:  Arham C 

2Franklin: Frankie 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week:  

Commitment: to make a promise to do 
something. For example read every night. 


